
13th June 2018 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

We would like to welcome parents of year 11 and 13 boys to join the Art department for a cream tea 

and view their sons's fantastic artwork at our annual exhibition. 

All family and friends are welcome. The exhibition is open between 2-4pm on Saturday the 16th 

June. 

Yours sincerely

Miss B Baker 

Head of Art 




